    
                                                                                                                                                                       Minutes of the January 2, 2018 Regular Meeting                                                   

CALL TO ORDER The January 2nd Regular meeting of the Harwich Housing Authority was called to order at 6:30 p.m.  Members present: Sally Urbano, Robert MacCready, Sandra Woodbridge, Randall Pond and Judith Underwood. Members absent, none.  Also present: John Stewart Director of the H.H.A. Art Bodin, HHC Chairman and Mike MacAskill BOS Chairmen. 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Sandra Woodbridge made a motion to accept the December meeting minutes, Sally Urbano seconded the motion. Judith Underwood requested the Minutes be amended to explain why she would not be able to serve as our Rep. to the CPC. Sandra Woodbridge made a motion to accept the amended minutes, Bob MacCready seconded the motion and it was approved by all.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT: On a motion presented by Bob MacCready and seconded by Randy Pond, the Executive Director’s report for January 2018 was unanimously approved.
 Financial Report: Reviewed, no vote required.
OLD BUSINESS: Sally Urbano reported she had made some phone calls seeking legal advice but has not heard back from anyone. She also has a form to fill out to request a meeting with Town council.
NEW BUSINESS: Sally Urbano made a motion to sign off on the completion of the window replacement project. Judith Underwood seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. The board then discussed and filled out the MassNARHO survey concerning Tenant Board members. John Stewart will complete the online survey in the morning.
 CITIZEN PARTICAPTION; Art Bodin gave us an up-date on his travels to other housing boards in other towns. He has also been working on housing for the disabled.  
 Our next regular meeting is Tuesday 2/27/2018 at 6:30 pm.
The meeting adjourned on a motion made by Sandra Woodbridge, seconded by Randy Pond and approved by all.
  Respectfully Submitted

 John Stewart                                                                                                                                
 Executive Director
